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few empirical data have been presented so far.
Psychoanalytic Perspectives on Conflict Christopher Christian 2017-02-03 Since its inception, and throughout its
history, psychoanalysis has been defined as a psychology of conflict. Freud’s tripartite structure of id, ego and
superego, and then modern conflict theory, placed conflict at the center of mental life and its understanding at the
heart of therapeutic action. As psychoanalysis has developed into the various schools of thought, the understanding of
the importance of mental conflict has broadened and changed. In Psychoanalytic Perspectives on Conflict, a highly
distinguished group of authors outline the main contemporary theoretical understandings of the role of conflict in
psychoanalysis, and what this can teach us for everyday psychoanalytic practice. The book fills a gap in psychoanalytic
thinking as to the essence of conflict and therapeutic action, at a time when many theorists are re-conceptualizing
conflict in relation to aspects of mental life as an essential component across theories. Psychoanalytic Perspectives
on Conflict will be of interest to psychologists, psychoanalysts, social workers, and other students and professionals
involved in the study and practice of psychoanalysis, psychotherapy, cognitive science and neuroscience.
Der gezähmte Diktator Thomas Ostertag 2017-06-12 Der Umgang mit staatlich verantworteten Menschenrechtsverletzungen in
Autokratien stellt die Weltgemeinschaft noch immer vor große Herausforderungen. Weder über militärische (humanitäre)
Interventionen, Wirtschaftssanktionen noch über die Variation bei den Entwicklungshilfeleistungen konnte in der
Vergangenheit die angestrebte Verbesserung der Menschenrechte erzielt werden. Die juristische Durchsetzung
internationalen Rechts stellt eine relativ neue Alternative für die Weltgemeinschaft dar, eine Verbesserung der
Menschenrechtslage in Autokratien herbeizuführen. Der Autor überprüft den von Menschenrechtsverfahren in Nachbarländern
auf Autokraten ausgehenden Abschreckungseffekt. Im ersten Teil der Arbeit wird auf Basis der Selektoratstheorie die
abschreckende Wirkung von Menschenrechtsverfahren auf die Repressionsentscheidung eines Autokraten spieltheoretisch
modelliert. Das Ergebnis der Gleichgewichtsanalyse dieses spieltheoretischen Modells wird im zweiten Teil der Arbeit
empirisch überprüft. Dabei wird aufgezeigt, dass die Ausweitung der individuellen Rechenschaftspflicht von politischen
Führern in Autokratien eine regimetypspezifische Abschreckungswirkung entfaltet. Je nach Regimetyp kommt es mit einer
ansteigenden Anzahl an Nachbarländern mit Menschenrechtsverfahren zu einer Verbesserung oder einer Verschlechterung der
Menschenrechtslage. Folglich stellt die juristische Durchsetzung internationalem Rechts keine Maßnahme dar, mit der
eine allgemeine Verbesserung der Menschenrechtslage in Autokratien erzielt werden kann.
Chinese Lexical Semantics Pengyuan Liu 2013-12-12 This book constitutes the refereed selected papers from the 14th
Chinese Lexical Semantics Workshop, CLSW 2013, held in Zhengzhou, China, in May 2013. The 68 full papers and 4 short
papers presented in this volume were carefully reviewed and selected from 153 submissions. They are organized in
topical sections covering all major topics of lexical semantics; lexical resources; corpus linguistics and applications
on natural language processing.
After Violence Elin Skaar 2015-04-17 After Violence: Transitional Justice, Peace, and Democracy examines the effects of
transitional justice on the development of peace and democracy. Anticipated contributions of transitional justice
mechanisms are commonly stated in universal terms, with little regard for historically specific contexts. Yet a truth
commission, for example, will not have the same function in a society torn by long-term civil war or genocide as in a
society emerging from authoritarian repression. Addressing trials, reparations, truth commissions, and amnesties, the
book systematically addresses the experiences of four very different contemporary transitional justice cases: postauthoritarian Uruguay and Peru and post-conflict Rwanda and Angola. Its analysis demonstrates that context is a crucial
determinant of the impact of transitional justice processes, and identifies specific contextual obstacles and
limitations to these processes. The book will be of much interest to scholars in the fields of transitional justice and
peacebuilding, as well as students generally concerned with human rights and democratisation.
State-Building and Democratization in Bosnia and Herzegovina Soeren Keil 2016-03-03 State Building and Democratization
in Bosnia and Herzegovina details the post-Dayton evolution of the country over the last two decades. Carefully
evaluating the successes and failures the book explores the slow progress of the democratization process and how key
elites initially took hold of the state and its institutions and have successfully retained their grip on power,
despite heavy international presence and reform attempts to counter-balance this trend. Bosnia and Herzegovina offers a
useful lens through which to view international state-building and democratization efforts. International engagement
here incorporated significant civilian and military investment and has been ongoing for many years. In each chapter
international scholars and field-based practitioners examine the link between post-war events and a structure that
effectively embeds ethno-national politics and tensions into the fabric of the country. These contributors offer
lessons to be learned, and practices to be avoided whilst considering whether, as state-building and democratization
efforts have struggled in this relatively advanced European country, they can succeed in other fragile states.
De 5 frustraties van teamwork Patrick Lencioni 2012-06-19 In De vijf frustraties van teamwork legt Patrick Lencioni de
kern van samenwerking in teams bloot. Dat doet hij aan de hand van deze parabel, waarin Catherine Petersen als ceo een
team moet leiden dat onderling zo in conflict is geraakt dat het de hele organisatie negatief beïnvloedt. Gaandeweg
openbaren zich vijf grote frustraties waarmee teamleden worstelen, frustraties die de samenwerking saboteren: gebrek
aan betrokkenheid, afschuiven van verantwoordelijkheid en niet-resultaatgericht werken. Lencioni laat middels dit
verhaal zien hoe deze hindernissen ontstaan en hoe je ze achter je kunt laten. Vervolgens werkt hij het onderliggende
model uit. Een boek met een krachtige boodschap voor iedereen die in of met teams werkt.
Public Procurement and Aid Effectiveness Annamaria La Chimia 2019-08-08 This edited collection fills a significant gap
in the literature by gathering contributions from the most prominent academics and practitioners of aid and
procurement. It explores the economic, political and legal relationship between procurement and aid effectiveness in
developing countries, and takes stock of current debates in the field. More specifically, the contributions analyse the
failures and successes of current initiatives to foster effectiveness and streamline the aid procurement process, and

Regime Consolidation and Transitional Justice Anja Mihr 2018-01-31 Explores the effect of justice measures on 'regime
consolidation' in a post-transition context.
Counselor Self-efficacy Re-examined Erica Denise Wade 2019 The focus of this study was to explore the relationships
among racial identity development, impostor phenomenon, and counseling self-efficacy among counseling graduate students
of color. There is evidence supporting the importance of a client's racial identity. However, there is limited research
exploring the impacts of a counselor's racial identity and the development of counseling self-efficacy (TomlinsonClarke, 2013; Holcomb-McCoy, Hines, & Johnston, 2008; Owens, Bodenhorn, & Bryant, 2010; Crockett & Hays, 2015). The
following research questions were used to provide a frame of inquiry for this study and each research question
pertained to counseling graduate students of color: (1) What are the relationships among racial identity attitudes,
impostor phenomenon, and counseling self-efficacy?; (2) Does the impostor phenomenon predict each component of
counselor self-efficacy (microskills, attending to counseling process, dealing with difficult client behaviors,
cultural competence, and awareness of values)?; (3) Do elements of racial identity attitudes (assimilation,
miseducation, self-hatred, anti-dominant, ethnocentricity, multiculturalist inclusive, and ethnic-racial salience)
predict impostor phenomenon? (4) Do racial identity attitudes have indirect effects on counseling self-efficacy, as
mediated by impostor phenomenon? A non-experimental survey design was utilized, and correlational methods were used to
determine the separate and collective variations between outcome and predictor variables. The internet-based survey
consisted of an informed consent, a demographic questionnaire, the Cross Ethnic-Racial Identity Scale-A (CERIS-A),
Clance Impostor Phenomenon Scale (CIPS), and Counseling Self-Estimate Inventory Scale (COSE). A Pearson's correlation
and a series of multiple regression analyses were performed to examine the relationships and predictive effect of
racial identity attitudes and impostor phenomenon scores on the outcome of counseling self-efficacy. The results
revealed that there was a relationship between racial identity attitudes and counseling self-efficacy among counseling
graduate students of color. In addition, the analyses indicated that impostor phenomenon does not predict counseling
self-efficacy or racial identity attitudes, but there was a correlational relationship between the counseling selfefficacy subscale (cultural competence) and impostor phenomenon scores. Finally, limitations, recommendations for
future research, and implications for counselor training programs were presented.
Press Summary - Illinois Information Service Illinois Information Service 1993
Als de dollar valt Willem Middelkoop 2010-02-01 Alles over de kredietcrisis De kredietcrisis is het zichtbare bewijs
dat ons financiële systeem uit de hand is gelopen. Met een wereldwijde reddingsoperatie van centrale bankiers wordt
sinds de zomer van 2007 geprobeerd het systeem draaiende te houden. Zelden heeft een financieel-economisch boek zoveel
aandacht gekregen. Van de eerste versie van Als de dollar valt werden binnen drie maanden 15.000 exemplaren verkocht.
Begrijpelijk omdat de voorspelling van Willem Middelkoop dat de steeds groter wordende schuldenberg en de enorme
geldgroei vroeg of laat tot een enorme schuldencrisis zou leiden, al was uitgekomen voor het boek in de winkel lag. In
deze compleet herziene editie lees je in heldere taal hoe dit onstabiele systeem kon ontstaan, wat de achtergronden van
de kredietcrisis zijn en hoe het nu verder moet.
Dear Candidate: Analysts from around the World Offer Personal Reflections on Psychoanalytic Training, Education, and
the Profession Fred Busch 2020-11-23 In this first-of-kind book, senior psychoanalysts from around the world offer
personal reflections on their own training, what it was like to become a psychoanalyst, and what they would like most
to convey to the candidate of today. With forty-two personal letters to candidates, this edited collection helps
analysts in training and those recently entering the profession to reflect upon what it means to be a psychoanalytic
candidate and enter the profession. Letters tackle the anxieties, ambiguities, complications, and pleasures faced in
these tasks. From these reflections, the book serves as a guide through this highly personal, complex, and meaningful
experience and helps readers consider the many different meanings of being a candidate in a psychanalytic institute.
Perfect for candidates and psychoanalytic educators, this book inspires analysts at all levels to think, once again,
about this impossible but fascinating profession and to consider their own psychoanalytic development.
Cybersecurity Policies and Strategies for Cyberwarfare Prevention Richet, Jean-Loup 2015-07-17 Cybersecurity has become
a topic of concern over the past decade as private industry, public administration, commerce, and communication have
gained a greater online presence. As many individual and organizational activities continue to evolve in the digital
sphere, new vulnerabilities arise. Cybersecurity Policies and Strategies for Cyberwarfare Prevention serves as an
integral publication on the latest legal and defensive measures being implemented to protect individuals, as well as
organizations, from cyber threats. Examining online criminal networks and threats in both the public and private
spheres, this book is a necessary addition to the reference collections of IT specialists, administrators, business
managers, researchers, and students interested in uncovering new ways to thwart cyber breaches and protect sensitive
digital information.
Host Bibliographic Record for Boundwith Item Barcode 30112042534294 and Others 2013
Benchmarking Public Procurement 2016 World Bank Group 2015-11-12 Public procurement accounts for around one-fifth of
global gross domestic product (GDP). Given its size the public procurement market can improve public sector
performance, promote national competitiveness, drive domestic economic growth, and boost economic development. Launched
at the request of the G20 Anti-Corruption Working Group, Benchmarking Public Procurement presents actionable indicators
to help countries identify and monitor policies and regulations that impact how private sector companies do business
with the government in 77 economies. The Benchmarking Public Procurement 2016 report is organized under two parts: the
public procurement life cycle and the complaint and reporting mechanisms indicators. Data was gathered using
standardized questionnaires distributed to expert contributors in each economy. The project builds on the Doing
Business methodology and aims to promote evidence-based decision making by governments and shed light over areas where
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address current themes emerging in the literature related to development, procurement and aid success. A pivotal and
timely publication, Public Procurement and Aid Effectiveness will be of interest to a varied and multicultural
international audience and a wide range of actors working on aid effectiveness, development, procurement and good
governance initiatives in both donor and beneficiary countries.
Contracting for Project Management Professor J Rodney Turner 2013-02-28 In all but the smallest of projects the project
sponsor inevitably has to buy in the goods and services of other suppliers. This requires people to make contracts so
that they know the basis on which they are working with each other and to deal with any disagreements that subsequently
arise. So a knowledge of contracting specifically for project management is essential if a project is to avoid
difficulties and reach a successful conclusion. This book concentrates specifically on the contracting issues that
surround projects of any size.
Change Through Time in Psychoanalysis Margaret Ann Fitzpatrick Hanly 2021-04-18 Change Through Time in Psychoanalysis
presents a new stage of the work done through the IPA Committee on Clinical Observation between 2014 and 2020—the
advances in our method, the Three Level Model (3-LM), and our clinical thinking. In this new volume, ideas on
observational research, clinical narratives based on 3-LM group discussions, and adaptations of the model for training
candidates show more experience, more depth, more answers, and, of course, new questions. Contributors from three
regions of the IPA have written extended case studies of 10 psychoanalyses, rich in verbatim session material, focusing
on the main dimensions of the patient’s psychic functioning, specific changes in the analytic process, and related
interventional strategies. The reader will find, in the method and in the clinical narratives, new and clarifying
points of view in the observation of transformations in patients in psychoanalysis and of the analysts’ techniques,
useful both in professional development and in teaching candidates.
Finding Unconscious Fantasy in Narrative, Trauma, and Body Pain Paula L. Ellman 2017-05-25 Finding Unconscious Fantasy
in Narrative, Trauma, and Body Pain: A Clinical Guide demonstrates that the concept of the unconscious is profoundly
relevant for understanding the mind, psychic pain, and traumatic human suffering. Editors Paula L. Ellman and Nancy R.
Goodman established this book to discover how symbolization takes place through the "finding of unconscious fantasy" in
ways that mend the historic split between trauma and fantasy. Cases present the dramatic encounters between patient and
therapist when confronting discovery of the unconscious in the presence of trauma and body pain, along with narrative.
Unconscious fantasy has a central role in both clinical and theoretical psychoanalysis. This volume is a guide to the
workings of the dyad and the therapeutic action of "finding" unconscious meanings. Staying close to the clinical
engagement of analyst and patient shows the transformative nature of the "finding" process as the dyad works with all
aspects of the unconscious mind. Finding Unconscious Fantasy in Narrative, Trauma, and Body Pain: A Clinical Guide uses
the immediacy of clinical material to show how trauma becomes known in the "here and now" of enactment processes and
accompanies the more symbolized narratives of transference and countertransference. This book features contributions
from a rich variety of theoretical traditions illustrating working models including Klein, Arlow, and Bion and from
leaders in the fields of narrative, trauma, and psychosomatics. Whether working with narrative, trauma or body pain,
unconscious fantasy may seem out of reach. Attending to the analyst/ patient process of finding the derivatives of
unconscious fantasy offers a potent roadmap for the way psychoanalytic engagement uncovers deep layers of the mind. In
focusing on the places of trauma and psychosomatic concreteness, along with narrative, Finding Unconscious Fantasy in
Narrative, Trauma, and Body Pain: A Clinical Guide shows the vitality of "finding" unconscious fantasy and its effect
in initiating a symbolizing process. Chapters in this book bring to life the sufferings and capacities of individual
patients with actual verbatim process material demonstrating how therapists and patients discover and uncover the
derivatives of unconscious fantasy. Finding the unconscious meanings in states of trauma, body expressions, and
transference/countertransference enactments becomes part of the therapeutic dialogue between therapists and patients
unraveling symptoms and allowing transformations. Learning how therapeutic work progresses to uncover unconscious
fantasy will benefit all therapists and students of psychoanalysis and psychoanalytic psychotherapy interested to know
more about the psychoanalytic dialogue.
Sport, Culture and the Media David Rowe 2004 This book is about the conjunction of two of the most powerful cultural
forces of our times - sport and media. The book is divided into two parts: the first, 'Making Media Sport', and the
second, 'Unmaking the Media Sports Text'. In linking how media sport is produced with what it produces, this lively
introduction to sport and the media helps us to understand the cultural power and influence of the sports image and the
sports page.
SOCRATES Dr. Hoff Maarten 2016-12-02 Editorial We are living in an era of digitization thus moving towards a digital
government. The use of ICT in public-administration is beneficial and it is not mere a coincidence that the top 10
countries in e-government implementation (according to UN E-Government Survey 2016) are flourishing democracies. There
has been a sharp rise in the number of countries using e-government to provide public services online through one stopplatform. According to the 2016 survey, 90 countries now offer one or more single entry portal on public information or
online services, or both and 148 countries provide at-least one form of online transaction services. More and more
countries are making efforts through e-government to ensure and increase inclusiveness, effectiveness, accountability
and transparency in their public institutions. Across the globe, data for public information and security is being
opened up. The 2016 survey shows that 128 countries now provide data-sets on government spending in machine readable
formats. E-government and innovation seems to have provided significant opportunities to transform public
administration into an instrument of sustainable development. The governments around the globe are rapidly
transforming. The use of information and communication technology in public administration – combined with
organizational change and new skills- seems to be improving public services and democratic processes and strengthening
support to public policies. There has been an increased effort to utilize advanced electronic and mobile services that
benefits all. Fixed and wireless broadband subscriptions have increased unevenly across regions, with Europe leading,
but Africa still lagging behind. We have to focus on these substantial region disparities and growing divide. All
countries agreed, in SDG 9, that a major effort is required to ensure universal access to internet in the least
developed countries. The rise of Social media and its easy access seems to have enabled an increasing number of
countries moving towards participatory decision making, in which developed European countries are among the top 50
performers. But, the issues of diminishing collective thinking and rising Individual thinking are some rising issues
that we will have to deal with in the future. There are more sensitive issues like the new classification of citizens
into literate-illiterate, e-literate and e-illiterate, that the governments need to look upon. It is a good sign that
many developing countries are making good progress. Enhanced e-participation can support the realization of the SDGs by
enabling more participatory decision making, but the success of e-government will ultimately depend upon our ability
and capability to solve the contrasting issues raised due to this transition with sensitivity. In this issue of
cips-past-papers-2013

SOCRATES we have discussed, this new era of Digital Government. We have focused on what we have learned from the past
and the future we want. From discussions on the role of e-governance within the local government settings in a modern
democratic state to the experience of an academia with online examination, we have tried to include every possible
aspect of e-government. Paper authored by Dr. Hoff Maarten, aims to outline the role of e-governance within the setting
of a local government in a modern democratic state. It is agreed that a local governmental organization needs to be fit
for the purpose of serving its citizens. Fits can be tested both through universally acknowledged principles, and
drivers that suit modern on-demand organizations. Paper authored by Mr. Alsaeed Abraheem and Dr. Carl, proposes a
conceptual framework which captures the main factors (both enablers and barriers) influence and contributes toward a
successful implementation of eServices in countries that have unstable status. The paper draws upon Osborn and
Gaebler’s work, ‘reinventing government’, which identifies 10 principles of government transformation. This is used to
examine eGov examples in the case of Syria along with previous work covering barriers and enablers to eGov activities
within countries that have unstable status. The resulting derived conceptual framework provides a base to understand
eGov activity for nations going through geopolitical uncertainty. Paper authored by Mr. Saurabh Chandra highlights the
initiatives taken by the Governments in India at various levels to modernise their processes and functions for delivery
of information and services to the citizens, using the Information and Communication technology [ICT]. It also
highlights E-Government uptake in different parts of the world, highlighting its need in India, as in developing
countries like India, there is no comprehensive data on actual e-government uptake on a global scale. Paper authored by
Mr. Peter Asare-Nuamah and Mr. Darko Emmanuel Agyepong highlights the various legal policies and framework that support
e-governance in Ghana as well as the challenges of implementing e-governance initiatives. The findings of the study
indicate that several polices and frameworks support e-governance in Ghana but their implementations are burdened with
social, cultural, political and legal constraints. The study provides some recommendations that are necessary to tackle
the challenges of e-governance implementation. Paper authored by Mr. Ojo Patrick highlights battling sub-Saharan
African countries. The perspective in this paper is that the emergence of democratic governments in this region
occurred through lopsided process which impacts on their governance structures. Consequently, the institutionalization
of liberal democracy has been omitted; the absence of which creates gaps between aspiration for and struggle by African
people for democracy on the one hand, and the actual performance of democratic governments on the other hand. The paper
identifies structural deficiencies in the current pattern of governance as the political missing link in the value
chain between democracy and development in the region. The paper recommends e-governance; an administrative process
that guarantees good governance through accountability and transparency, as the necessary connecting link and panacea
to bridging the observable existing gaps. Paper authored by Dr. Nandita Kaushal highlights the Plausibility of EGovernance as a Public Service Delivery Mechanism in India. It argues that there is no doubt, wherever e-governance
projects have been conceived, designed and implemented with due regard to the needs of the people there positive
outcomes have been visible. However, it has to be acknowledged that most of the projects are facing multiple challenges
which are reducing their success rate. It recommends serious consideration to all the issues which are hampering their
efficiency. At the same time it suggests measures that must be taken up to maintain the human face of these
initiatives. Paper authored by Dr. Inderjeet Singh Sodhi reviews the achievements and progress of e-government in
India. The paper briefly discusses various e-government projects in India. The purpose of the paper is to delve into
policy and issue of the government of India in making e-government accessible to the common person. It briefly
identifies the strategic issues for achievement of e-government. This paper derives a list of key strategic factors
that are appropriate for planning, designing, development and implementation of e-government. The paper identifies the
range of diverse problems, challenges and barriers planners and developers must face as they work in the e-government
projects. The paper discusses prospects and future of e-government in India. The paper highlights the role of
government to develop richer and deeper understanding of e-government. Paper authored by Ms. Shreyasi Ghosh attempts to
trace the essence of e-government in the modern era of Indian Public Administration today as another new paradigm shift
is in the offspring and slowly becoming distinct from the amorphous shape of Public Administration in the Indian
context with the ICT-blessed governance, or e-Governance. Paper authored by Ms. Stuti Saxena probes the OGD platform
using a qualitative and quantitative lens. This paper shows that OGD usage is popular among the end-users in terms of
the number of views and downloads of the datasets. Future research might undertake the empirical investigation of the
research hypotheses advanced in the paper. Paper authored by Dr. Jyotirmoy W. Singh is developed by a contributor who
has been a national and International online examiner for past six or more years. This paper is based on his
experience. It seeks to compare the traditional mode of examination with that of the online examination in citing the
mode of High School Leaving Examination of Board of Secondary Education Manipur and International Baccalaureate
Organisation (IBO) examination as case studies. I wish scholars and potential readers will find this issue useful. We
will bring more special issues focused on e-government and other various dimensions of governance in the near future.
Issue Editor Prof. Manoj Dixit Professor and Head, Department of Public Administration, University of Lucknow, Lucknow,
India
Annual Report India. Department of Health & Family Welfare 2013
Zes dagen eerder David Levithan 2013-08-01 Lees nu ZES DAGEN EERDER, het korte verhaal dat David Levithan schreef ter
introductie van zijn prachtige roman ELKE DAG. De zestienjarige A wordt elke dag wakker in een ander lichaam en is
hierdoor gedwongen tijdelijk het leven van iemand anders te leiden. Omdat zijn leven elke dag verandert, kan hij zich
nooit hechten, mag hij niets opvallends doen, en vooral: zich nergens mee bemoeien. Maar soms lukt dit niet en
verandert hij de levens van zijn gastheren ingrijpend...
"Tayloristic work practices are a thing of the past" Anna Jung 2014-02-10 Essay from the year 2013 in the subject
Business economics - Economic and Social History, grade: 84, University of Hertfordshire, course: Organisational
Behaviour. Theory and Practice, language: English, abstract: In today’s competitive environment improving efficiency
and elevating organisational performance is critically important to remain competitive in the global marketplace. In
the late nineteenth century Frederick W. Taylor developed one of the earliest conceptions of management in order to
maximise firm productivity. He argued that performance can only be improved by the application of scientific practices
and established his ‘principles of scientific management’ (Taylor, 1998). However, due to the Human Relations movement
in the 1930s which emphasised the impact of the social context of the workplace on firm productivity, Taylor’s theory
of ‘scientific management’ became obsolete (Legge, 2005; Thompson & McHugh, 2009). Conversely, many researchers believe
that Taylorism is revived and argue that Tayloristic ideologies are still dominant in workplaces today (Bain et al.,
2002; Bell & Martin, 2012; Braverman, 1998). More importantly, the continuing relevance of Tayloristic methods in
organising work is no longer restricted to the traditional manufacturing industry, but can also be found to a greater
degree in the rapidly growing service industry (Braverman, 1998; Crowley et al., 2010). In this context, most notably
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the nature of work processes in telephone call centres (Taylor et al., 2002; Zapf et al., 2003) and the fast food
industry (Ritzer, 1996 & 1998) has aroused a great deal of attention. For instance, a BBC News article raises the
question “Are call centres the factories of the 21st Century?” (Hudson, 2011) and thus underpins the controversial
debate about the working conditions in call centres. Accordingly, it is worthwhile to scrutinise this argument in more
detail. With that said, the objective of this essay is to critically appraise the statement ‘Tayloristic work practices
are a thing of the past” in the context of the growth of the services organisations. First, in order to set the scene
for the examination of this proposition, the concept of ‘Taylorism’ will be outlined. After that, by means of primarily
call centre organisations, and fast food restaurants, occurrence of Tayloristic work practices in the service sector
will be investigated. Finally, based on these expositions, the main findings will be summarised and evaluated. [...]
Seeking Order in Anarchy Robert W. Murray 2016-11-08 "The idea of multilateralism is not something that can be forced
on states, nor does it come naturally to them." —Tom Keating Seeking Order in Anarchy offers insights into both the
theoretical foundations and the real-world outcomes of multilateralism in world affairs. Recognizing that Tom Keating’s
theories, though rooted in Canadian foreign policy, have a broader application in international relations, Robert W.
Murray has assembled an array of theoretical interpretations of multilateralism, as well as case studies examining its
practical effects. Drawing from the insights of fourteen noted scholars and featuring an essay from Tom Keating
himself, this volume examines the conditions that encourage states to adopt multilateral strategies, and the
consequences of doing so in the context of increasingly complex global politics. Seeking Order in Anarchy is an
important book for scholars, graduate students, policy makers, and anyone interested in how multilateralism functions
in today’s world. Contributors: Francis Kofi Abiew, Edward Ansah Akuffo, Greg J. Anderson, David R. Black, Duane Bratt,
Antonio Franceschet, Paul Gecelovsky, David J. Hornsby, Tom Keating, Christopher J. Kukucha, John McCoy, Robert W.
Murray, Shaun Narine, Kim Richard Nossal, Matthew S. Weinert
De big reset Willem Middelkoop 2014-05-23 English edition: ISBN 9789048526000 In 2007 schreef Willem Middelkoop in Als
de dollar valt dat het niet de vraag was óf ons financiële systeem zou instorten, maar wanneer. Het bleken profetische
woorden. Eind 2008 waren we slechts een paar uur verwijderd van de complete ineenstorting van ons wereldwijde
kredietkaartenhuis. In zijn nieuwste boek, De Big Reset: Gold Wars en het financiële eindspel, beschrijft Middelkoop de
historie en problemen van ons huidige financiële systeem en onthult hoe we voor 2020 zullen overgaan naar een nieuw
systeem. Goud heeft als enige valuta de afgelopen eeuwen haar koopkracht behouden. Bankiers proberen de vlucht naar
goud al tientallen jaren af te remmen maar lijken deze War on Gold nu te verliezen. - Willem Middelkoop is oprichter
van het Commodity Discovery Fund en publicist. Daarnaast is hij een veelgevraagd spreker en columnist. Hij verwierf
landelijke bekendheid als marktcommentator bij RTLZ en als regelmatige gast van "De Wereld Draait Door" en "Pauw &
Witteman". Middelkoop waarschuwde in zijn eerste boek "Als de dollar valt" (2007) voor een naderende kredietcrisis. In
de jaren er na verschenen "De permanente oliecrisis" (2008) en "Overleef de kredietcrisis" (2009) en "Goud en het
geheim van geld" (2012). In totaal verkocht hij meer dan 100.000 exemplaren van zijn boeken.
http://www.willem-middelkoop.nl
E-Business and Telecommunications Mohammad S. Obaidat 2014-09-11 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the
9th International Joint Conference on E-Business and Telecommunications, ICETE 2012, held in Rome, Italy, in July 2012.
ICETE is a joint international conference integrating four major areas of knowledge that are divided into six
corresponding conferences: International Conference on Data Communication Networking, DCNET; International Conference
on E-Business, ICE-B; International Conference on Optical Communication Systems, OPTICS; International Conference on
Security and Cryptography, SECRYPT; International Conference on Wireless Information Systems, WINSYS; and International
Conference on Signal Processing and Multimedia, SIGMAP. The 18 full papers presented were carefully reviewed and
selected from 403 submissions. They cover a wide range of topics in the key areas of e-business and telecommunications.
The Palgrave Encyclopedia of Peace and Conflict Studies Oliver P. Richmond 2022-06-21 This encyclopaedia provides a
comprehensive overview of major theories and approaches to the study of peace and conflict across different humanities
and social sciences disciplines. Peace and conflict studies (PCS) is one of the major sub-disciplines of international
studies (including political science and international relations), and has emerged from a need to understand war,
related systems and concepts and how to respond to it afterward. As a living reference work, easily discoverable and
searchable, the Palgrave Encyclopedia of Peace and Conflict Studies offers solid material for understanding the
foundational, historical, and contemporary themes, concepts, theories, events, organisations, and frameworks concerning
peace, conflict, security, rights, institutions and development. The Palgrave Encyclopaedia of Peace and Conflict
Studies brings together leading and emerging scholars from different disciplines to provide the most comprehensive and
up-to-date resource on peace and conflict studies ever produced.
Who's who in Finance and Industry 1999
Hitlers gewillige beulen Daniel Jonah Goldhagen 1996
Justice and Economic Violence in Transition Dustin N. Sharp 2013-09-14 This book examines the role of economic
violence (violations of economic and social rights, corruption, and plunder of natural resources) within the
transitional justice agenda. Because economic violence often leads to conflict, is perpetrated during conflict, and
continues afterwards as a legacy of conflict, a greater focus on economic and social rights issues in the transitional
justice context is critical. One might add that insofar as transitional justice is increasingly seen as an instrument
of peacebuilding rather than a simple political transition, focus on economic violence as the crucial “root cause” is
key to preventing re-lapse into conflict. Recent increasing attention to economic issues by academics and truth
commissions suggest this may be slowly changing, and that economic and social rights may represent the “next frontier”
of transitional justice concerns. There remain difficult questions that have yet to be worked out at the level of
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theory, policy, and practice. Further scholarship in this regard is both timely, and necessary. This volume therefore
presents an opportunity to fill an important gap. The project will bring together new papers by recognized and emerging
scholars and policy experts in the field.
The Law Times 1858
Transitional Justice in Latin America Elin Skaar 2016-10-27 This book addresses current developments in transitional
justice in Latin America – effectively the first region to undergo concentrated transitional justice experiences in
modern times. Using a comparative approach, it examines trajectories in truth, justice, reparations, and amnesties in
countries emerging from periods of massive violations of human rights and humanitarian law. The book examines the cases
of Argentina, Brazil, Chile, Colombia, Guatemala, El Salvador, Paraguay, Peru and Uruguay, developing and applying a
common analytical framework to provide a systematic, qualitative and comparative analysis of their transitional justice
experiences. More specifically, the book investigates to what extent there has been a shift from impunity towards
accountability for past human rights violations in Latin America. Using ‘thick’, but structured, narratives – which
allow patterns to emerge, rather than being imposed – the book assesses how the quality, timing and sequencing of
transitional justice mechanisms, along with the context in which they appear, have mattered for the nature and impact
of transitional justice processes in the region. Offering a new approach to assessing transitional justice, and
challenging many assumptions in the established literature, this book will be of enormous benefit to scholars and
others working in this area.
Schuld David Graeber 2012-06-11 Eerst maakte de mens schulden, toen pas maakte hij het geld. In tegenstelling tot wat
de wetenschap altijd dacht, betoogt David Graeber dat schuld al bestond ver voordat geld en munten werden uitgevonden
en dat de mens al 5000 jaar gebruikmaakt van uitgebreide kredietsystemen. Sterker nog: schuld en de kwijtschelding
daarvan hebben ons morele besef gevormd - het woord 'schuld' werd al vanaf het begin in zakelijke én in religieuze zin
gebruikt. Slavernij, geweld, oorlogen en opstanden: ze hangen samen met ideeën over schuld. In dit veelomvattende boek
bestudeert Graeber onze opvattingen over beloftes, krediet en afbetaling, van de vroegste beschavingen tot het moderne
kapitalisme. Hij analyseert helder en buitengewoon leesbaar hoe de wereldeconomie zich heeft ontwikkeld - en werpt een
heel nieuw licht op de huidige economische crisis. Dit boek is nu al een klassieker.
Applied Inverse Problems Larisa Beilina 2013-08-15 This proceedings volume is based on papers presented at the First
Annual Workshop on Inverse Problems which was held in June 2011 at the Department of Mathematics, Chalmers University
of Technology. The purpose of the workshop was to present new analytical developments and numerical methods for
solutions of inverse problems. State-of-the-art and future challenges in solving inverse problems for a broad range of
applications was also discussed. The contributions in this volume are reflective of these themes and will be beneficial
to researchers in this area.
Yearbook of International Organizations 2013-2014 Union of International Associations 2013-06-21 Volume 1 (A and B) of
the Yearbook of International Organizations covers international organizations throughout the world, comprising their
aims, activities and events
Race, Politics and Community Development Funding Michael Bonds 2004 Discover how federal dollars designed to help lowincome and minority communities are misused at the local level!
Graphics Interface 2014 Paul G. Kry 2020-11-26 This book is the proceedings of the 40th annual Graphics Interface
conference-the oldest continuously scheduled conference in the field. The book includes high-quality papers on recent
advances in interactive systems, human computer interaction, and graphics from around the world. It covers the
following topics: shading and rendering, geometric modeling and meshing, image-based rendering, image synthesis and
realism, computer animation, real-time rendering, non-photorealistic rendering, interaction techniques, human interface
devices, augmented reality, data and information visualization, mobile computing, haptic and tangible interfaces, and
perception.
Post-Conflict Transition in Lebanon Lyna Comaty 2019-06-07 Addressing one of the most pressing issues of the Lebanese
Civil War (1975-1990) that is still unresolved almost 30 years later, this book adopts a political, sociological, and
anthropological approach to look at periods of transition from conflict to peace in Lebanon. Inducing a set of
questions about the social and political system, the post-conflict state has been pushing for a politics of amnesty and
amnesia. The case study delves into the notion of transition from conflict to peace in Lebanon by looking in the case
of the estimated 17,000 people who disappeared during the Civil War. Using the concept of liminality to understand the
evolution of the issue over the years, the book follows the trajectory of the relatives of the missing, who have formed
a communitas – a group sharing strong feelings of comradeship and brother/sisterhood by virtue of finding themselves in
the same situation. Offering a novel way of looking at transitions, the book is a significant contribution to peace
studies, and it will be an interest of students and academics working in human rights, political science, and the
Middle East disciplines.
Unsettled Balance Rosalind Warner 2015-04-15 The wars on terror, economic crises, climate change, and humanitarian
emergencies have challenged decision makers to institute new measures to maintain security. Foreign policy analysts
tend to view these decisions as being divorced from ethics, but is this the case? Unsettled Balance, the first rigorous
and sustained analysis of security and ethics in the post-9/11 world, shows that ethical arguments about rights,
obligations, norms, and values have played a profound role in Canadian foreign policy and international relations, from
debates on the “responsibility to protect” as a practice to the militarization of humanitarian aid. Visit the book’s
page at www.ubcpress.ca for supplementary teaching materials and unsettledbalance.wordpress.com for additional
resources.
Canadian Who's Who, 1990 Kieran Simpson 1990-08
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